
 

INVITATION TO TENDER 

 

TRANSPORT OF CIVIL AVIATION DEPARTMENT STAFF AT UNION ISLAND AIRPORT 
 

Tenders are invited for the supply of transportation service to Civil Aviation Department at 

Union Island Airport 

 

Tenders must include information on the vehicles to be used. 

 

Further details can be obtained from the Administrative Office, Union Island Airport, the Union 

Island Revenue Office or requested by email at airportsdep@gmail.com 

 

Tenders in sealed envelopes must be clearly marked: 

 

“TENDERS FOR TRANSPORT OF CIVIL AVIATION DEPARTMENT STAFF UNION 

ISLAND AIRPORT 

 

It should be addressed to: 

 

The Secretary 

Central Supplies Tenders Board 

Ministry of Finance 

Administrative Complex 

Bay Street 

Kingstown 

 

The closing date for the receipt of tenders is 15th August 2023. 
 


